Dolwyddelan Community

Newsletter

Summer

DOLWYDDELAN OPEN GARDENS, 2022
Saturday 4" June 2022. 10.30am — 4.00pm

‘Open Gardens’ is back this year. There will be gardens open for
visiting around the village, local businesses will be participating
also. There will be food, cakes, teas and coffees available along
the way, with local crafts and plants for sale. Ticket sales go
towards the upkeep of the Church, whilst individual gardens can
choose to fundraise for whatever cause they wish.

Tickets and maps will be available from St. Gwyddelan’s church
from 10am on Saturday, do check the church’s Facebook page for
any last minute information.

Tickets are £5 per adult, there
is no charge for children.

Parking on the road outside
the Church or at the station
pay and display car park only.

We look forward to seeing
you all around the village over
the weekend.

Sue Layland

To contact the Pavilion — 01690 750 490 (answerphone)
Or contact the following for a more immediate response —
Paul Donnelly 07534 120 193 Bob Valintine 01690 750 205

Teleri Jones 07776 192 297 Eunice Cawley 01690 750 268
mentersiabod@googlemail.com

Community Pavilion — Rear of Ysgol Dolwyddelan
Dolwyddelan, Conwy LL25 0SZ
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